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11 May 2023  

Case Reference: IC-221968-G8C2  

Dear Nick Hunt,   

Thank you for your email of 7 May 2023.

I have written to the MHRA and advised that they should comply with the decision
notice within the next 7 calendar days. If they do not, I shall pass my file to 
the Commissioner's solicitors with a view to commencing proceedings under 
section 54 of FOIA. 

Yours sincerely,

 
Case Officer 
Information Commissioner's Office

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF
T. 0330 313 1637 ico.org.uk twitter.com/iconews  
Please consider the environment before printing this email

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice at 
www.ico.org.uk/privacy-notice. 

------------------- Original Message -------------------

External: This email originated outside the ICO. 

Dear ICO Case Officer,

The MHRA have failed to reply to my FOI request (dated 30 Dec 22) within the 
deadline you gave them (31 Mar plus 35 calendar days = 5 May).  

My FOI request was very simple - to send me copies of a presentation and a 
report they gave to a 3rd party in June 2022.  The delay is, literally, 
incredible.  

Yours,

Mr N Hunt


